EDMUND S. MUSKIE
MAINE

WYlnifed Dlales Denafe

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

August 10, 1971

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for the materials you mailed to me recently. I appreciate
your having brought the information to my attention, and I hope to be
able to consider it carefully at an early date.

I believe America must provide a quality education in its public
schools so that every child, regardless of the income of his parents,
can receive an excellent education. In order to achieve this, our
schools need the support of all Americans. And we must support not

only our local schools but also those in areas of greatest educational
need.

Thank you again for your interest in writing me.
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